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What is on our Plate: 

2000 Backpacks required for the Appalachian Mountain Children 4-15 years of  age 

Collecting the $40.00 per bag required to put their bags together. 

Keep the churches posted on our progress 

Getting churches to volunteer to put modules together 

Churches volunteering to help pack the bags when all of the material is received.  

How Can you help the ministry 

 Volunteering to: 

 Pack items received in the ministry each Tuesday 8-5 

 Volunteer to help pick up items from people unable to bring them over. 

 Volunteer to help load the truck when we are hauling furniture. 

Provide donation: 

Last August 2021 we were going to Knoxville for $220.00, today it costs $453.00. Your help is 

appreciated.  To donate you can go on line RBA Appalachian Mountain Ministry and hit the 

button for donations or you can send a check to RBA and put Appalachian Mountain Ministry 

in the memo line. https://www.rbaappalachianministry.com/   (Giving icon is at the bottom 

of every page.) Serving an Awesome God, Pete Soots Director RBA Appalachian Ministry  

 


